

PLANNING AND SUSTAINABILITY • CITY OF NORTHAMPTON

planning • conservation • zoning • northampton GIS • historic • community preservation • central business architecture

Wayne Feiden, FAICP, Director of Planning and Sustainability • wfeiden@northamptonma.gov • 413-587-1265

Bicycle and Pedestrian Subcommittee meeting 7:30 AM to 9:00 AM on Wednesday April 25, 2018 210 Main St., 2nd Floor City Hall, Planning & Sustainability, Northampton (use back door)

MEMBERS

Debin Bruce ☑	Maggie Chan (DPW) ☑	Michael DiPasquale
Wayne Feiden (Plan) ☑	Eric Boudreau 🗹	James Lowenthal
David Paine ✓	Jo Ella Tarbutton ☑	Ruthy Woodring 🗹

- 1 Public Comment
- 2. Approve March 21, 2018 minutes
- 3. On-going projects-- updates and discussion
 - A. Main Street redesign request for proposals
 - B. City Hall accessibility improvements
 - C. Cracker Barrel Alley
 - D. Form based code
 - E. Movable parklet
- 4. ValleyBike rollout
- 5. Bicycle and motorist education (James Lowenthal, Kris Badertscher, David Paine)
- 6. Friends of Northampton Trails and Greenways report out and discussion A. Golden Spike Conference
- 7. Other business not reasonably anticipated when agenda prepared
- 8. Set next meeting date

